
Hope Baptist Church 
5525 N. Hope Rd. 
Hope, MI  48628 

 
 
 
 
Dear Pastors, 
 
Matt and Marla Hanna are seeking additional support for a church revitalization 
ministry in Katy, Texas.  They have served on the field of Taiwan for over thirty 
years, and were used by the Lord to plant a good, fundamental church there.  Matt 
has been used in various ways to help with ministry in China and the region of Asia. 
They feel that the Lord has led them away from Taiwan, to Katy, Texas, for the next 
phase of their ministry. 
 
Matt has always been a man of godly character, who is an effective preacher of the 
Word of God, and strives to be honest with the Scriptures.  I have known Matt 
personally since our college days, and later, over the past twenty-four years, have 
pastored where we have supported Matt and Marla, at Hope Baptist Church, in 
Hope, Michigan.  Marla grew up here at our church.  I was able to witness their 
family being raised, whenever they returned for furlough.  Marla is gifted in music 
and other areas, and has faithfully served by Matt’s side in the ministry. 
 
I am praying that Matt and Marla will get the support they need to serve in Katy, 
Texas, in a timely manner.  Our church is in the process of raising their support 
level, as well.  I highly recommend Matt and Marla Hanna for your consideration to 
have them come and present themselves, and their new ministry calling to your 
churches.  I would be glad to speak to you by phone, if you have questions about 
them, or their new calling in Katy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Neil T. Wiggins 
Pastor 
Hope Baptist Church 
Hope, MI 
(989) 492-6413 (cell) 


